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GATS Art Day 
On Monday, selected students from Grafton Public School and Westlawn Public School combined for a Gifted 
and Talented Art Day at WPS. It was a fabulous day with an abundance of talent from all the students.  It 
was lovely for the students to mix with children from another school and learn new skills. A huge thank you 
to Mrs Rhonda Walters, Mrs Harrigan, Mrs Bruce and the staff from Westlawn PS. The shibori scarves and 
chalk pastel drawings looked amazing. I was especially proud of the behaviour and manners of all the 
students involved in the workshops. 
  
Fitness Track Equipment 
 At this weeks P&C meeting, all interested parties were taken on a walk of the walking track and showed 
where and what equipment would likely be going into different areas of the playground. Thank you to Daniel 
Spears from Imagination Play for coming along and speaking to the P&C. A huge thank you also to Mrs Kelly 
Fletcher who has been the driving force behind this project. The new fitness track equipment will be 
installed over the April holidays in 2019. 
  
Cricket Skills Lessons 
Cricket NSW Skills lessons were held this week for most grades. The children enjoyed learning the basic 
skills required to participate in the sport of cricket and those who participated were also lucky enough to be 
given a soft cricket ball to take home. Thank you to Mrs Natasha Geary for organising this day and also to 
Cricket NSW for providing this opportunity for our students. 
  
Miss Michelle McDonagh 
Relieving Principal  
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There were lots of smiling faces at our full day Kinder Kritters sessions last week. Parents of 
students for 2019 please ensure your paper work is finalised with the school office. 
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Please note the canteen on both the infants and primary campus will only be open on a Friday from 
now until the end of term.   
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